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Tēnā koutou

We would like to invite you to our Māori parent Hui where we will be sharing our Greenhithe Local Curriculum

and the future direction of Greenhithe School. We will be collecting your views on some important aspects

around events and activities we offer at our school. Our Hui will be held on Wednesday 9th June, from

5:30-6:30 in the staffroom. We will put a video on, in the library, for your children if you would like to bring

them along.

Please let the office know if you are able to attend our Māori parent Hui, we look forward to seeing you there.

Ngā mihi

Kelly, Michelle, Stephen


